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Hi Annie,

Good afternoon. Thank you for your call earlier today. Based on the Planning Commission's concerns with our request to
change the zoning of the subject property to R-1A during the Planning Commission hearing, we would like to change our
request to rezone the property to R-1AA.

The owner's vision is to create a community in harmony with the county's vision and the community, and we hope this
change will be well received.

Please let me know if you have any questions, and please let me know once this request is received and accepted, and |
will notify the owner.

Thank you,
Jeremy

On Mon, Apr 10, 2023, 1:10 PM Sillaway, Annie <asillaway@seminolecountyfl.gov> wrote:

Hi Jeremy,

When you have a few minutes, please send me a write up on wanting to rezone to R-1AA. Thank
you.

Annie Sillaway
Senior Planner
|E| Development Services | Planning & Development

O: (407) 665-7936

1101 E. 15t Street, Sanford, FL 32771
asillaway@seminolecountyfl.gov
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